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Chairpersons Senator Anne Carney and Representative Amy Kuhn and members of 
the committee,
As a concerned citizen, neighbor, friend and person of faith, I am testifying in favor 
of LD 1126. I believe that it is a moral imperative to stop gun violence in our 
communities. Guns that cannot be traced are a real and significant threat to our safety.
They impede law enforcement investigations and proliferate the availability of lethal 
weapons to criminals and those who cannot pass a background check to legally 
possess a weapon.
Please vote "ought to pass" to make Maine safe from untraceable firearms.


